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Dear Matthew 
 
Thank you for your recent letter inviting comments from the Heritage Council of NSW on the 
Response to Submission (RTS) for the Environmental Assessment of the Mt Pleasant Coal Mine MOD 
3 from MACH Energy. 
 
I note that our delegated submission on the proposed MOD 3, provided on 12 July 2017, included 
the following comment (see attached letter for full response): 
 
‘It is noted that no State Heritage Register listed items are affected as a result of the proposed modifications, 
therefore, it is considered that no comment is required from the Heritage Council of NSW in this instance.’ 
 
In effect, our comment was that there was no comment because there were no heritage issues to comment
upon.  
 
Further, in the RTS document by MACH Energy that you provided, the NSW Heritage Council was identified
on page 12 as an agency that: 
 
‘…had no specific queries or concerns regarding the Modification and therefore do not require any specific 
response…’ 
 
In light of the above, there is no comment on the RTS. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Thomas Richards 
 
Acting Manager, Conservation 
 
_______________ 
Dr Thomas Richards 
 
Senior Team Leader 
State Heritage Assessments 
Conservation Section 
Heritage Division 
Office of Environment & Heritage 
Level 6, 10 Valentine Avenue 
Parramatta NSW 2150 
 


